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TOWN HALL 
MEETING 

Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 6:30pm 
Acton Community Center 

3748 West Nickels Avenue, Acton 
 

We are delighted to announce that 
Acton resident Perry Goldberg has 

thrown his hat into the ring for the 5th 
District seat on our Los Angeles Board of 

Supervisors. 
 

 

 

Perry would like to share his big ideas with our Acton and Agua Dulce 
neighbors to help our communities maintain their rural nature and 

counter the County’s failed policies.  He’s a man with a plan! 
 

We’re having two Town Halls.  The first on February 7 dealing primarily 
with Acton/Agua Dulce issues, and the second on a date to be 
announced, that will deal with overall District 5 improvements. 

 
In order to make these meetings as productive as possible, we 

encourage you to send your questions and any topics you would like 
to have covered to PerryTownHall@gmail.com by February 1. 

 
Please join us and get to know Perry.  It is only with your vote that he 

can take on the challenges that currently plague us. 
 
 

https://www.PerryForLA.com 


